

Memo

DATE: January 6, 2021

TO: All Green Line Drivers

FROM: Rita Rose and Terri Babbidge

RE: 100 Campus Drive--Stop added



Find attached a map showing where the stops are for Campus Drive.

We will now pick up and drop off in 2 spots. We still are picking up and dropping off at 100 West, which is the first set of doors before the canopy, and will now be dropping off and picking up at **81 Research Drive**. It is the last building on the left of Campus Drive heading toward Portland. We were supposed to start this back in April but COVID-19 hit and it was pushed to the wayside. We have since learned that we do have riders that will be now working/learning at this building and will need transportation from us.

If the 100 East (canopy area) is blocked, then take a left into the parking lot and proceed on your route.

DO NOT GO TO ROUTE 1 WITHOUT TRAVELING ALL THE WAY DOWN CAMPUS DRIVE. IF DETOUR IS NEEDED, PLEASE NOTIFY THE OFFICE.

Thanks! ©

